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Tuesday 3rd December 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As we’re sure you are aware, the children in EYFS have started learning and rehearsing 

their songs and lines for their upcoming nativity concert. 

The children (and staff!) are very excited to invite you into school to watch their fantastic 

performances on these dates, the running time being approximately 20-30 minutes: 

Thursday 12th December 2pm and Friday 13th December 10am 

We would be delighted to welcome as many of you as possible on those dates. A 

payment item has been set up on ParentPay and assigned to your child for you to book 

your ticket(s). We will need to limit the number of tickets to 4 per child, as we will be 

restricted in seat numbers in the hall. Please select the date you wish to come, and as you 

will see, we have set up the payment item so you can decide how much you would like 

to give. With the current financial climate in mind, we have kept our costs for this nativity 

as low as possible, but we will appreciate any donation you make to the school which will 

go towards covering our costs. The default amount on display under the payment item 

name will be 25p, however once clicking into the payment item, it will give you the 

choice between ‘pay full amount (£100)’ or ‘choose amount’. This will enable you to set 

the price you wish to donate per ticket. You can of course choose to purchase your 

tickets across both performances if you wish. We will monitor ticket sales and if there are a 

lot of tickets left, we will communicate this so that you may purchase extra tickets at that 

stage. 

We look forward to seeing you in school to spread some Christmas cheer! 

Kind regards, 

EYFS Team 


